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From: Alana Fraser
Sent: Wednesday, 13 November 2024 12:35 PM
To:
Cc:
Subject: Letter from Chair to ARN/Licensee [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi  and  
 
As discussed at Content CommiƩee yesterday, I would be grateful if you could start work on a leƩer for the Chair to 
write to ARN/Licensee of the Kyle & Jackie O show following senate esƟmates last week. 
 
The leƩer should cover the following: 

 Provide a copy of the document provided by Senator Hanson-Young at esƟmates and seek advice on 
dates/Ɵmes and/or copies of broadcasts.  
 

 Seek an explanaƟon from the Licensee about how alleged content is consistent with the Licensee’s 
commitments under the (MPOX/Paralympics) Enforceable Undertakings; and in parƟcular seeking an 
explanaƟon from the two censors engaged as part of the EU on how these broadcasts meets the decency 
standards and how they managed these broadcasts.  

  
   

  
 

 
 

 
  

 
I am just checking on Ɵming for the leƩer from Autumn, but I expect she will be keen to see a draŌ sooner rather than 
later.  
 

 –  
 
Many thanks 
Alana  
 
Alana Fraser (she/her) 
Executive Manager 
Content Safeguards Branch 
_____________________________ 
Australian Communications and Media Authority 
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The ACMA acknowledges First Nations peoples as the Traditional Owners and Custodians of Australia. We respect and celebrate First 
Nations peoples as the original storytellers and content creators of the lands on which we work and honour the enduring strength and 
commitment of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples to the land, waters and their communities. We pay our respects to Elders 
past and present. 
  

 
 




